
THAT’S ENTERTAINMENT CLUB 
Minutes for November 10, 2010 

 
 
1.  Opening Remarks 

President Wach called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. There were 19 members present. 
 

2.  Secretary’s Report 
The Secretary’s report was read and approved as amended. The amendment changed the 
wording to read that the expenses for the Margarita machine included $120 for mix and the 
purchase of a $100 gift card for the use of the machine. Amended wording was presented by 
Sarah Barnett and seconded by Bill Burdick. 

3.  Treasurer’s Report  
Treasurer reported a balance of $ 3763.39, which included a $429.27 profit from the Halloween 
party. 

4.   Old Business  
 Halloween party.  There were 139 tickets sold this year and there seemed to be more 

costumes than in the past. 
 By-Laws were approved and sent to the Homeowners Board. 

5.  New Business 
 Christmas Social December 4, Saturday, 6:30-10:30.  Perry’s will provide food: 

Hamburger steak, garlic mashed potatoes, green beans.  A bakery on Hwy. 518 will provide 
Red Velvet Cake.  Entertainment will be Cindy Thomas playing live music. Tickets will be 
$10 and TEC will pay additional cost.  Dress will be “Festive Attire.”   

 Christmas Light Judging December 6.  Head Person, Bill Burdick, selected the following 
people to serve as the Lighting Committee:  Lynn Rodriguez, Tami Barbour, Marjorie 
Parham, and Linda Sanders.  They were approved by unanimous voice vote. 

 Christmas on the Lake December 6, each of the four social clubs will have a station 
around the lake, serving refreshments, on the night of the Christmas Lighting.  TEC chose 
egg nog. 

 Christmas Hayride December 8, Wednesday, 6:00 p.m.  TEC will sponsor the annual 
hayride around the neighborhood.  The ride will culminate at the BellaVita Clubhouse with 
cookies and hot chocolate.  Richard Wach will order flat bed trucks for the hay. 

 Next Meeting will be Tuesday, December 7, 2010 because of the hayride on our usual 
meeting night, Wednesday, December 8.  We will meet from 6:00-7:00 and the main order 
of business will be the announcement by the Nominating Committee of the slate of officers 
for 2011. 

 Nominating Committee:  The Nominating Committee, selected by President Wach, is 
Billy Potter, Bob Stockinger, and Jim Moore.  They were given a list of people eligible to 
be officers for 2011 and they will have a list of candidates for our consideration in 
December. 

 Mardi Gras in January, 15, 2011.  Richard Wach has spoken to a Zydeco group called 
The Zydeco Dots, about playing for us on January 15.  They have a website and we have 
been told they are very good. 

 
 The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 The next meeting will be Tuesday, December 7, 2010, 6:00 


